
 
 
January 25, 2022 
 
 

• Are you interested in playing tennis for Jackson this Spring?  The Girls Tennis preseason meeting 
with Coaches Montgomery and Simmons will be on Wednesday, February 2nd at 2:15 in the 
Jackson Choir Room.  Come by for more information about our tennis program. 

• There will be a pre-season informational Baseball meeting on Tuesday, February 1st at 2:30 PM 
in the Annex. 

• The Jackson dance team is hosting a fundraiser at the Mill Creek Town Center MOD pizza on 
February 2nd. Enjoy a delicious pizza of your choice while supporting the team. When ordering, 
show the flier posted on the @hmjacksondance Instagram or use the coupon code MOD1530. 
20% of proceeds will go towards the Jackson dance team! 

• Project Green will meet today after school in C-215 (Mrs. Walters’ room). It’s time to get the JHS 
recycling program off the ground. Everyone is welcome to be part of this project. 

• Starting today during both lunches, we will be having a coloring station available in the library as 
an opportunity to destress during finals week. 

• Also starting today through Thursday, we will be selling bagels with cream cheese at the Den for 
a dollar each. We are only accepting cash, and this will be going on during both lunches. 

• Elections for next year’s ASB Executive Board are right around the corner. Positions include 
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Activities Coordinator, and Public Relations. If 
interested, pick up a packet at the Scoop and make sure to return it by this Friday, January 28. 
**Note that this is for exec elections ONLY, and class ASB elections will be taking place later in 
May. 

 


